
Meeting was held between Adjara Government and  International Investors Association board of management...
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At the meeting, by management board were stated issues to be solved, which in future would
help businessmen in working and will improve investment ambience. In government
administration was created a working group, which will study problems of investors and will
work on solving their problems on time. Mr. Levan Varshalomidze has stated that, it is important
the existence of such as “International Investors Association” in Adjara. He also mentioned
about liberal political position of Adjarian government, of which main principles are to be opened
and transparent. He also talked about new investments and investment projects. The meeting
attended, besides the management board head of International Affairs Department Mr. Irakli
Goradze, head of  Investment Department Mr. Zaza Gumberidze and media representatives.
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